From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:15:14 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 9:04 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Linda Brentnall

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am very concerned about the proposal submitted by Enbridge to increase fees starting 2024. The price of
everything has skyrocketed in the last year and it’s difficult for people to keep up especially those who are retired.

I think the cost of gas distribution should be reconfigured to reflect the size of the house and use of gas. Why should
I be paying the same distribution fees in a 1600 sq ft townhouse as the 3,000 sq ft houses?
Doesn’t it make sense that the more you use gas the more you should pay for it being delivered?

Please reconsider the increase as well as consider the cost for those people that have smaller footprints and use less

gas.
Thank you
Linda Brentnall

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





